

MEMO

TO: Pinehurst Residents and Families

FROM: Deanna Flaitz, Executive Director

RE: Dining Update

DATE: June 18, 2020

I am pleased to announce that the Silver Birch Dining Room will reopen for <u>lunch service</u> beginning **Monday**, **June 22** and <u>dinner service</u> beginning **Wednesday**, **June 24** – *in-apartment service will continue to be available as well (room service fees waived)*. To comply with guidance provided by the Governor, and to keep everyone safe, please review the following information and precautions that will be put in place:

- ➤ **Lunch**: The dining room will be open from 11:30 a.m. 12:30 p.m. Residents not on the meal plan need to make reservations by 11:00 a.m. on the morning they wish to dine.
- ➤ **Dinner**: The dining room will open at 4:00 p.m. and residents are welcome to enter the dining room anytime between 4:00 5:00 p.m. to be seated. We will follow regular dining procedures and residents need to call the front desk with any special orders, room service requests or cancellations by 2:00 p.m.
- We are not able to accommodate guests for meals at this time.
- For all meals, residents will be seated first come, first served. We may need to use the Activity Room for additional seating. If there is a wait, please use the Living Room and maintain social distancing of 6 ft. until a table is ready.
- Residents are unable to choose their table and tablemates at this time. If you are not dining with a significant other, we will seat you with someone.
- Residents will be shown to their table by Pinehurst staff and will be strategically seated to limit exposure to others.
- Residents must wear masks until they are seated at their table. Once seated, the mask may be taken off.
- Each table will be thoroughly cleaned and sanitized before usage.
- ➤ We encourage you to dine and then socialize in other community areas so we can accommodate all diners.

Please contact me at (585) 546-8439 x1717 or dflaitz@EpiscopalSeniorLife.org with any questions. Thank you for your cooperation as we work together to keep everyone safe and healthy.